Fleet & District u3a

Privacy Policy and Cookies

Our privacy policy is available to read on the website Governance page under the Admin menu
tab.

Our website only sets cookies that are essential to the security and efficient operation of the
site, to allow us to see what pages are accessed so we can keep our website relevant, also to
allow you to access Beacon securely.

No personal details whatsoever are collected, and no information is shared with third parties
other than as specifically stated below.

Most cookies last only for the duration of the session on the website.
We do not place advertising cookies and pop-ups.

If you do not wish to receive any cookies at all when using our or other websites, you can
disable them in your browser. However, this may lead to reduced site functionality.

To clarify:

(1) If you use the links on our website to access our Beacon Membership Management
system to join us, to renew your membership or to amend your details, any information
you provide is recorded — but only securely within Beacon and not on the website.

(2) If you contact us using the inquiry facility, your question and the contact details you
provide will be retained and forwarded to us only so we can respond to your question.

We provide links to some carefully selected third-party sites that we think you might find of
interest. If you do use one of these links, the site you visit will set its own cookies on your
computer and should display a banner that allows you to accept or reject them or set your
preference.

Fleet & District u3a is not responsible for the content or operation of third-party sites.

If you would like to learn more about computer cookies generally, there is comprehensive
information on www.allaboutcookies.org



www.allaboutcookies.org

